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Friday 21st June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parent Drop In Session – Tuesday 9th July 
 
Your child`s school report for this academic year will be coming home on Friday 5th July. 
 
On Tuesday 9th July between 3.30pm and 6.30pm, we are giving you the opportunity to come into 
school and see your child`s class teacher to ask any questions which may arise from this report. 
Appointment slots are not being allocated and parents will be seen in order of arrival. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Rathbone 
Executive Principal 
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